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TheCityCounciloftheCityofPiedmontmetinregularsessionatthetimeandonthedateabove.  
PresentwereMayorBaker, CouncilMembersRichardWilliams, JubalFeazell, CalebPope, GregSouth,  
DavidIvey, andTerryKiser.  

Following theinvocation givenbyMayorBakerandthepledgeofallegiance totheflagtheminuteswere
presented forconsideration. TerryKisermadethemotionthattheminutesbeapprovedaspresented.  
JubalFeazellseconded themotionandtheminutescarriedunanimously.  

Thebillstotaling $210,677.50werethenpresented forconsideration forpayment. JubalFeazellmade
themotionthatthebillsbeapprovedaspresented. TerryKiserseconded themotionandthebillswere
approved forpayment.    

ThenextorderofbusinesswasResolution 2021-24whichisagrassabatement at303HarrisAve.   
RichardWilliamsmadethemotiontoapproveResolution 2021-24.  TerryKiserseconded themotion
andthemotioncarriedunanimously.  

ThenextorderofbusinesswasResolution 2021-25whichisagrassabatement at140OldLadigaRoad.   
CalebPopemadethemotiontoapprove Resolution 2021-25.  DavidIveyseconded themotionandthe
motioncarriedunanimously.  

Thenextorderofbusiness wasResolution 2021-26whichisagrassabatement at0LadigaRoad.  Caleb
PopemadethemotiontoapproveResolution 2021-26.  RichardWilliamsseconded themotionandthe
motioncarriedunanimously.  

ThenextitemontheagendawasResolution 2021-27whichissurplus lighting, camping pedestals, and
brickpavers.  GregSouthmadethemotiontoapprove Resolution 2021-27.  DavidIveyseconded the
motionandthemotioncarriedunanimously.    

TheMayorthendiscussed thefeesforAbatement.  TheCouncilaskedforaResolution tobepreparedat
thenextmeeting.  Thecostwillincrease to $1.75persquarefootperhouse.  Thecostwillbe $2per
squarefootplusthedumpfeeatThreeCorners forburnedhouses.  TherewillbeNOCommercial
buildingremoval.  TheCitywillreservetherighttodemolish thestructures.    

Thenextitemwasthediscussionofadopting the2021-2022Budgetwiththefiguresthatwere
presented intheCouncilpacket.  JubalFeazellmadethemotiontoapprovethenewbudget.  GregSouth
seconded themotionandthemotioncarriedunanimously.  



InvisitorreportsTerryBateyofthePiedmontArtsandEntertainment Committee spokeofupcoming
events.  TherewillbeamovienightonOctober9atFagan’sParkanddowntown festivalonOctober 30
from10amto4pm.  TheirnextmeetingwillbeonOctober14at6:30pmattheDAV.    

InCouncilReportsJohnLawrence wasabsent.   

RichardWilliamshadnoreport.   

JubalFeazellwasproudtoseethebudgetpass.    

CalebPopejustwantedtoremindeveryoneaboutHomecoming onFridaynight.  Heannounced the
bandcompetition onSaturday.  HesaidtheCovidnumberswerecomingdown.  Pleasecontinuetowear
amaskandwashyourhands.  

GregSouthwanted toappreciate everyone thatdecorated forHalloween.  Heisgladtoseeseveralof
theabatement properties beingcleanedup.  Hemadeamotiontorescindthemaskordinance, butdid
notgetasecond.   

DavidIveyhadnoreport.  

TerryKisermadementionoftheprosandconsforthevaccination.  Hesaidifmorepeopleare
vaccinated wemaybeabletogetridofthemask.  

IntheMayor’sComments theMayorinformedeveryone thatourdowntown lookedverygood.  He
appreciated theCouncilworkingtogether topassthebudget.  HethankedTerryandAshleyoftheArts
andEntertainment Committee forattending themeeting.  Hewantedtoremindeveryoneabout the
homecoming paradeandfootballgame.  HetoldtheCouncil theyneedtobethinkingonhowtheCity
wouldliketohelpthePiedmontVeteransAssociation.  

WithnootherbusinesstocomebeforetheCouncil, TerryKisermadethemotionthatthemeetingbe
adjourned. GregSouthseconded themotionandthemeetingadjournedat6:50pm.    


